
Scholarship Opportunity For College Students

Win Up To $2,500 Toward Your College Tuition.

Anti-Semitism has become increasingly visible in the digital era. Despite the 

constraints faced by researchers and Jewish community organizations due to the 

limited data provided by tech companies, anti-Semitic content can easily be found 

on all major social media platforms. One study has estimated that more than 10% 

of all tweets about Jews and Israel were anti-Semitic.*

B’nai B’rith International created the None 

Shall Be Afraid initiative to keep a focus on 

anti-Semitism and anti-Zionism in our society 

today. None Shall Be Afraid was inspired by 

the 1790 letter from George Washington to 

the congregants of Touro Synagogue in Rhode 

Island, where he quoted Micah 4:4, “Everyone 

shall sit in safety under his own vine and �g tree 

and there shall be none to make him afraid.” 

We admire and celebrate this early and 

unequivocal commitment to religious freedom.

Now it’s time for the next generation to take its 

place in combating the world’s oldest hatred. 

*Online Antisemitism: A Toolkit for Civil Society,  

B’nai Brith International, ISD, UNESCO, 2022,

ESSAY REQUIREMENTS:  

Participants are asked in under 
750 words to answer the following 
questions and share a personal 
experience:
1. What is anti-Semitism to you?
2. Share an anti-Semitic experience 

encountered on a social media 
platform.

3. How would you change the 
narrative of anti-Semitism on  
social media?

AWARDS: 

1st place: $2,500 scholarship 
2nd place: $1,000 scholarship 
3rd place: $500 scholarship

ELIGIBILITY INFORMATION:   

College students enrolled for the fall 
2023 semester are welcome to apply.

DEADLINE: JULY 17, 2023

DETAILS:  www.bnaibrith.org/nsba-essay-contest
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